
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Newsletter No. 23 – 10 March 2017 
 

The Voice UK 

Please show your support for one of our past pupils, Hayley Eccles, who is appearing on the 

ITV programme ‘The Voice UK’.  Hayley left us in 2010 and it is great to see her doing so 

well and chasing her career.  I am sure she would appreciate all your support and we wish 

her every success in the show. 

Lent 

We are now in the period of Lent and I would like to remind parents and pupils that our 

Annual Non-Uniform Day for CAFOD takes place on Friday 17 March 2017.  More details will 

be provided next week. 

All Hallows Ball 

There are still some tickets available for the All Hallows Ball and please see the advert at the 

end of this Newsletter.   

Modern Languages Speaking Tests  

Please be aware that all Year 11 French pupils continue to have their Controlled Speaking 

GCSE exams.  Each teacher will give their own class their specific dates.  They should be 

revising all their paragraphs in order to reproduce them accurately from memory for this 

date. There are extra revisions sessions every Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday after 

school until 4.15 p.m.  The Speaking along with the Writing exam constitutes 30% of their 

final exam.  We would appreciate your support in ensuring that you son / daughter do their 

best to learn their work.   

London Marathon 

Our Deputy Head, Mr McMullen, will be running the London Marathon in April to raise money 

for Galloway's Society for the Blind.  This is a very worthy local cause, helping people to 

cope with the effects of visual impairment and give them greater independence.  Mr 

McMullen would be very grateful if you would consider sponsoring him for the Marathon.  He 

has set up a Virgin Giving page which can be visited at:  

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/BenMcMullen1  Thank you. 

PTFA 200 Club 

The March winners are First Prize £40 No.104 J Joyce, Second Prize £20 No.33 M Lynch 

and Third Prize £10 No.1 Clare McCrory.  Membership is £10 for the year and the form can 

be found on the website http://www.allhallows.lancs.sch.uk/parent-information/ptfa/ 

 

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/BenMcMullen1
http://www.allhallows.lancs.sch.uk/parent-information/ptfa/


South Ribble Netball Tournament 

Congratulations to the Year 8 Girls Netball Team who convincingly won the South Ribble 

Netball Tournament on Tuesday 7 March 2017.  v Leyland St Mary’s Won 27 – 6, v 

Balshaw’s Won 23 – 17.  Final – v Lostock Hall Won 13 – 4.  The pupils who took part were:  

Macy Weeks, Jessica Watson, Amelia Farrell, Phoebe Moore, Teia Balan, Emily Norris, 

Olivia Readfearn, Freya Seabrook and Olivia Black. 

Collective Worship 

Our Collective Worship theme next week is GIVING.   Please see the Worship & Prayer 

section of the school website for next week's prayer sheet. 

siLENT 

This year we are going 'siLENT' to support the work of youth charity Million Minutes.  We will 

explore the role of silence in our personal, social, and spiritual lives, whilst supporting 

disadvantaged young people around the country.  In order to raise money Dan, our 

Chaplain, is going silent on the Chaplaincy Twitter for the whole of Lent!  You can sponsor 

him online by visiting www.virginmoneygiving.com/DanAntonio or donate straight to Million 

Minutes by texting LENT24 £5 to 70070 (You can donate £1/£2/£3/£4/£5/£10).  For more 

information about Million Minutes please visit their website www.millionminutes.org  Thank 

you for your support! 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES IN OUR LOCAL PARISHES 

  

Saturday 

  

17:00   St Oswald’s, Longton 

17:35   St Wilfrid’s, Preston 

18:30   St Teresa’s, Penwortham 

  

Sunday  

  

08:30   St Mary Magdalen’s, Penwortham (Latin Mass) 

08:30   St Oswald’s, Longton 

09:30   St Teresa’s, Penwortham 

11:00   St Mary Magdalen’s, Penwortham 

16:30   St Wilfrid’s, Preston 

 

School Meals 

Menus for the week commencing Monday 13 March 2017.  Salads £1.75 – £2.50, Potatoes 

65p, Baked Beans 65p, Soup 80p. 

http://www.virginmoneygiving.com/DanAntonio
http://www.millionminutes.org/


Monday: Homemade Steak Casserole & Yorkshire Pudding served with Mashed 

Potatoes and Vegetables £1.95.  Maple & Sweet Chilli Chicken Wrap served 

with Salad £1.70.  Roasted Vegetable Enchilada served with Salad £1.55. 

Salad: Tuna Nicoise £1.75. 

Soup: Carrot & Coriander 80p. 

 

Tuesday: Homemade Sausage Roll served with Mashed Potatoes & Baked Beans 

£1.95.  Smothered Chicken served with Mashed Potatoes & Vegetables 

£1.95.  Cauliflower & Broccoli Pasta £1.55. 

Salad: Chicken £1.75. 

Soup: Mushroom 80p. 

 

Wednesday: Carbonara Pasta served with Garlic Bread £1.95.  Mexican Chicken Wrap 

served with Salad £1.70.  Vegetarian (Quorn) Chilli served with Rice £1.70. 

Salad: Ham & Pickle £1.75. 

Soup: Butternut Squash & Sweet Potato 80p. 

 

Thursday: Home Cooked Gammon & Pineapple served with Chips & Vegetables £1.95.  

Breaded Chicken Goujons with a Chilli Sauce served with Chips & 

Vegetables £1.95. 

Quorn Sausages served with Chips & Vegetables £1.95.  CHIPS 73p (May 

only be purchased with another product). 

Salad: Ploughman’s : Ham, Cheese, Pickle & Crusty Bread £1.75. 

Soup: Pea & Ham 80p. 

 

Friday: ST.PATRICK’S DAY SPECIAL 

Healthy Jumbo Fish Fingers with a BBQ Sauce served with Wedges & 

Vegetables £1.95.  Steak & Ale Pie served with Mashed Potatoes & 

Vegetables £1.95.  Irish Stew £1.95.  Colcannan £1.70. 

Salad: Prawns with a Marie-Rose Sauce £2.50. 

Soup: Vegetable 80p. 

 

Each day a selection of freshly prepared Sandwiches, Wraps, Hot & Cold Paninis, 

Salads, Jacket Potatoes, Pasta Pots & Pizza will be available.  For any special 

requests, please see a member of our highly trained Catering Team. 

 

(All items are subject to availability) 

 

FOOD ALLERGIES AND INTOLERANCES 

  



IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF OUR CATERING 

TEAM. ALSO, PLEASE BE AWARE ALL OUR FOOD PRODUCTS MAY CONTAIN 

TRACES OF NUTS. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


